
 

 

January 2024 

Dear Parents 

Year 5 will be taking part in a Living History Workshop, held within the school, on Friday 
23rd February. This will form part of our Term 3 study of the Ancient Egyptians. The day will 
involve the use of costume, drama and historical artefacts.  There will be no costs to parents 
for this workshop. 

The children are invited to dress up in Ancient Egyptian costume should they wish. It is not 
necessary to buy costumes for this event as there are many ideas online for how to create 
your own. Below is an idea to get you thinking.   

The Living History Workshop requires permission to be given for use of face paints on the 
day so please complete the electronic form by THURSDAY 22ND FEBRUARY at the latest: 

Face painting:  https://forms.office.com/e/71jFFzBQfQ 

 

 

Kind regards, 

Two very excited historians! 

Mrs Lee and Miss Hooper 
Year 5 Team 

https://forms.office.com/e/71jFFzBQfQ

